SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, January 23, 2024

4 5

Announcements

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students! In our efforts to maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed. In addition, food deliveries to the campus for students are PROHIBITED. Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High School. Please make sure you have all of your school/athletic items/materials needed for the school day before leaving the house. Thank you for your support.



Dons: Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday. All students and staff are welcome to participate. Wear your college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc! ONLY COLLEGE HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS! The 2nd period class with the most participation at the end of each grading quarter will win a class prize!



Attention Dons: There will be a Pet Supply Drive being held now through March 29th. Please donate any pet related items such as: food, blankets, toys, etc. These donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter. Community Service Hours will be given for your donations. Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506. Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID rooms.



Attention ALL Seniors: As a reminder, Mt. SAC College Representatives will be on campus TODAY to help you with the admission application for Fall 2024 and Summer 2024.



Attention Students Enrolled Dual Enrollment English Classes: If you are enrolled in the 1st period class, you will be starting class on Thursday, January 25th. Make sure that you are present for class on Thursday. If you are enrolled in the 0 period class, you will be starting class on Monday, January 29th.

<u>Sports</u>

Boys Frosh Soccer vs Loyola @ Sierra Vista - 3:30



ALL Wrestling vs Nogales

@ Nogales - 12:00



Athletics

The deadline for Spring clearances is Tuesday, January 31st, at 4pm. If you are planning to play Boys Tennis, Badminton, Boys Volleyball, Softball, Baseball, Swim or Track, you must submit an updated physical and start an account into homecampus. For more information, stop by the Athletics Office, Room 316, today.

If you are a Spring athlete and need a physical for a Spring sport, Dr. Yepez will be here TODAY at 3:30 to administer physicals. The cost is \$25 for all Sierra Vista athletes. Do not wait, there will not be any late adds after January 31st. Do not wait!!

SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Tuesday, January 23, 2024



Attention Book Club Members: There will be a meeting on TODAY at Lunch in Room 416. See you there!



Hey Dons! Our ASB is bringing back the Dodgeball Tournament on February 15th in the Gym at Lunch. It is limited to 6 people per team. Applications will be available through February 8th in the ASB Office and in the Center Quad at Lunch. You will need an appropriate team name and will need to choose a captain. Make sure to tell your friends!



Faculty Section

Group A

has duty this week

Please Release The Following

ALL Wrestling

@ 10:00

Boys Frosh Soccer

@ 2:00

Yearbook

Seniors: The Senior Best Votes have been counted and the winners have been selected. Winners have been posted by Mr. Garcia's classroom, Room 513. All winners who want to participate in the Senior Best photoshoot absolutely MUST inform Mr. Garcia that you will be accepting your position as the winner and will be participating in the photoshoot by January 26th at Brunch. If you do not accept your win with Mr. Garcia, the runner up for your category will be selected in your place. All winners MUST attend a mandatory lunch meeting, date to be announced later, in order to participate in the photoshoot. Congratulations to all of the winners!



Yearbook is opening up slots for club pictures after school on Tuesday, January 30th, and Monday, February 5th. If your club has not been photographed for the yearbook, you MUST come by Room 513 during Brunch to sign up for a time slot. All photos will be taken after school, so please plan with your club members accordingly. These are the final opportunities for club pictures. If your club has been photographed by February 5th, you will not be included in this year's book. Please see Mr. Garcia or Mrs. Self if you have any questions.